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Dear Mr D Jeffery, 
 
 

Canterbury District Local Plan - Stage 2 Examination 
 

On 25 May 2016 the Office for National Statistics published 2014-based sub national 
population projections, including those for Canterbury  

http://www.ons.gov.uk/peoplepopulationandcommunity/populationandmigration/populationpr
ojections/bulletins/subnationalpopulationprojectionsforengland/2014basedprojections.  The 

Inspector asked the Council for a table setting out a comparison with previous projections 
and a commentary on any implications for the Local Plan.  The response was included with a 
letter of 14 June 2016 https://www.canterbury.gov.uk/planning/local-plan/emerging-local-

plan/examination-documents/ CDLP 16.29.39.  Subsequently, on 12 July 2016 the 
Department for Communities and Local Government has published 2014-based sub national 

household projections based on the earlier population projections 
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistical-data-sets/live-tables-on-household-projections 

 

 
The Inspector invites comments on any implications these projections may have for the Local 

Plan.  These should be submitted to me by Friday 19 August 2016.  He is also inviting the 
Council to comment on the household projections within the same timeframe.  In responding 
please indicate whether, if the Inspector decides to hold a further hearing into these matters, 

you would wish him to give consideration to you being heard.   
 

Angela Furlong 
 
Programme officer 
 
 
 

 


